VPAA Webex at 3:00 p.m.
Monday, May 18, 2020

Welcome- Dr. Kathryn Hornsby

1. GVTC Update- Robert Keown/Pam Warren
Robert: Thursday, May 21 “Fixathon” will be held with Blackboard. 9 OER faculty. 3 Adult Ed.

faculty on board for OER.
Pam: Reviewed online reference/resources: Skills Commons and Merlot. Provides free online

course resources.

2. USG/TCSG- Articulation Update- Kathryn Hornsby
e Kathryn and Joe Dan had a conference call with Dr. Tristan Denley last week. During the
call, Dr. Denley shared that USG was taking a critical look at general education courses,
which includes the 28 articulated courses between TCSG and USG.
e Process has slowed due to pandemic. USG faculty meetings will be held beginning in
January 2021.
Best case scenario, implementation fall 2023.
Taking a modern, comprehensive look at courses and competencies.
TCSG faculty will be included in the faculty meetings.
TCSG presidents have been informed.

3. Question: Kaplan remote testing- security issues?
Zoom being used for Kaplan remote testing. No other option is being offered with Kaplan. Zoom
has made their services more secure. It’s okay to use.

4. Other Questions: Is there any way to issue the Z for a fall 2019 registration?
At present this will make an error. Amy Holloway to call Derek who will walk through the

process and see if adjustment can be made..

Adjourned at 3:18 p.m.



